
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 9-13, 1987 

Tuesday, February 10 

10:00 AM 

10:30 - 11:30 AM 

Wednesday, February 11 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 12 

10:00 AM 

5:15 PM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, February 13 

10: 00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XIV, 20 

Chapel: Adams Lectures: William B. Oglesby, Jr., 
speaker, Professor Emeritus of Pastoral Counseling, 
Union Theological Seminary, Richmond, Virginia. 

WO-MEN In Ministry. Coffee & Donut Drop-In. Ledford 
Pit. 

Chapel: Adams Lectures: William B. Oglesby, Jr. 

Chapel: Adams Lectures: William B. Oglesby, Jr. 

Habitat for Humanity. Cafeteria. (see notice) 

Student led vespers. 

Chapel: Adams-Lectures: ~;13 William B. Oglesby, Jr. 

11 
' --

MISSIONS AND The annua~/Student Conference on Missions and Ministry 
MINISTRY CONFERENCE: will be ~ld the weekend of Feb. 13-15 beginning with 

the opefting session at 7:30 PM on Friday evening, Feb. 
13 and concluding at 10:30 AM on Sunday morning. Although primarily for 
college students, your participation and presence are important ingredients in 
the program. No registration fee will be charged for seminary persons, 
however, you are asked to register in the Ledford Center in the reception 
area. Program schedules and ottter'information are available in the Student 
Affairs office. The Housing ~. m~i ~. for the conference desperately needs 
your help in housing approximab .. y .... 1•50 college students. Currently we have 
about 55 spaces offered by stua~ sand faculty. If you could help us by 
housing students for Friday ,and'~Saturday nights, please contact Student Affairs 
office, Ledford or Rhonda E~te f1s~BTS:BOX 2087. 

GUESTS ON CAMPUS: The Anrfu 1 Pastors' Seminar will be held this week 
Feb. 9~1'3. Most of the PJHsons attending are alumni 

and will be attending chapel ~nd having special lectures each morning Tuesday 
through Friday. We welcom~ yoQ_to Southeastern. 

IOWA METHODIST Representatives from the Iowa Conference, United 
REPRESENTATIVES: Methodist Church, will be on campus and available to 

to speak to students interest,d in ministry in Iowa on 
Tuesday, Feb. 10th. Sign up for appointments in FIM oifice. 

INCLEMENT WEATHER The inclement weaather policy regarding the closing of 
POLICY: seminary classes and/or offices will not apply to the 

Ruby Reid Child Care Center. The Center will open for 
the children at all times as stated in their official schedules. 

SCHEDULING - B~ginning the week of February 9, all activities, 
EVENTS: meetings or special events occur i. Tlg .m campus should 

be placed on the seminary calendar in the _ 
·-- Communications office, Broyhill. Notices regarding such events cannot be 

publicized in the Campus Bulletin until they are cleared on the seminary 
calendar. Students and staff should contact the Communications office (ext. 

_ 270) before submitting notices for the Bulletin. This procedure will enable us 
to better coordinate the many events on campus as well as the use of seminary 
facilities. 

(OVER) 



CLASS RING . . . representative will be on campus at the Baptist Book 
Store on February 10 to answer questions and take 

orders. Orders placed.on this day will be discounted. A $20 deposit will be 
required at the time of the order. 

OUTREACH MINISTRY: Habitat for Humanity will hold an informational 
meeting for any interested seminary students, faculty 

and staff, on Thursday, February 12th at 5:15 PM in the cafeteria.There will 
be a slide presentation, and a question and answer session to follow. For more 
information, contact Rick Beach at 872-6756 (on weekday afternoons), or Carl 
Motsinger, Box 2118 

RESCHEDULED 
FELLOWSHIP DINNER: 

South Carolina students-spouses-faculty are 
invited to dinner at the B.B.Q Lodge, located in 
Mini City, Feb. 16, 6:30 PM. The dinner, sponsored by 

the s.c. State Convention, is family style-no charge. Charles Rabon, Director 
of Church Minister Denominational Relations, will be the host ahd guest 
speaker. RSVP by Feb 15 to: David Tester-556-7216 or Pat Pearce-556-7439. 

LEDFORD NOTES: POOL TOURNAMENT: Tuesday, Feb. 17. RACQUETBALL 
CHALLENGE NIGHT: Monday, Feb. 16. Sign up in the 

Student Activities office (ext 301). WEDNESDAY NIGHT MOVIE: 9:30 PM, Ledford. 
The Ledford Center will close Friday, Feb. 13 at 4:00 p.m. and remain closed 
Saturday, the 14th for the Missions and Ministry Conference. 

INTERVIEWS FOR PRAXIS 
SUMMER, 1987: 

Start new work in Chicago, New York, New Jersey, 
Pennsylvania, Virginia, South Carolina. HMB 
appointment, expenses, stipend. Earn 8 hrs credit 

H2324. Sign up with PIM for interviews which will be held Feb. 17-18. See 
Braswell for applications and information. 

in 
Dr. 

GEORGIA SUMMER 
MUSIC WORKER: 

Ms. Thomasene Owensby, Associate in the Georgia 
Baptist Convention Dept. of Church Music, will be on 
campus Monday, February 9 to interview persons 

interested in serving in the Georgia Summer Music Worker program. Call Mary Lou 
Stephens at Ext. 298 to schedule an interview. Interviews will be held in 
Conference Room A - Broyhill. 

F.o.c.u.s. Fellowship of Christians United in Service are re-
ceiving calls from churches who need help for special 

weekend emphasis. We are in need of several teams for the following programs. 
If you are willing to help or need more information, please contact Darlene 
Barrington (556-5433-Leave your name and number) or call the PIM office and I 
will get back in touch with you. You and your gifts are needed in these area 
churches: (1) April 3-5: Youth-children programs and Sunday worship service (2-3 
people). (2) April 24-26: Retreat for adults-youth-older children (4 people). 

SPRING BREAK 
LIBRARY HOURS: 

During the week of Feb 23, the Library will be open 
on the following schedule: 
Monday and Wednesday - 8:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday and Thursday - 8:00 a.m.-9:00 p.m. 
Friday - 8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

BLOODMOBILE: The Bloodmobile will be on campus February 17 from 
10 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. We still need several workers 

during 12 noon till 1 p.m. Sign up in the Student Affairs office. 

THANK YOU..... very much for the love and concern that you've 
expressed these last few weeks. I've appreciated your 

encouragement, care, and prayers. Scott Harrison. 

LOST AND FOUND: The Student Affairs office has acquired several nice 
jackets and an umbrella which were left in the Ledford 

Center. If any of these articles--belong to you, please come by the office to 
claim them. 

CAMPUS BULLETIN 
POLICY: 

In an effort to make the best use of limited space, the 
following revisions to the Campus Bulletin publication 
policy will be applicable immediately: 

1. The maximum number of times the same notice or 
information can be run is three weeks. 

2. No notices or information will be run 
consecutively for more than two weeks. 

3. Information for the Bulletin will be prioritized 
according to when it is received in the Student 
Affairs office. The deadline is 12 noon 
Wednesdays. 
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